
2255 Cruse Road NW. 
Lawrenceville, Ga. 30044-2704 
March 22, 1998 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

It has been a long while since I have corresponded with you and hope that you are in 
good health and spirits. Several years ago you were so kind to have talked with me on the phone 
regarding the Kennedy assassination and to have signed all of your books up to that time, which 
are now treasured items of my expanding library on the subject. In recent years, I have acquired 
your most recent books: Case Open, Never Again, and Selections from Whitewash and wondered 
if you might also autograph them for me? I would be very grateful and would appreciate it very 
much. Naturally, I would enclose all postal costs and packaging. 

Over the past ten years I have made eight trips to Dallas interviewing eyewitnesses, 
Dallas policemen, deputy sheriffs, and government officials and have compiled my research into 
a book, No More Silence: An Oral History of the Assassination of President Kennedy which is 
scheduled for publication in September by Three Forks Press in Dallas. The book will he approx-
imately 600 pages with around 150 photos, largely of the people involved, and most being previ-
ously unpublished. I thank you for your encouragement in the early years of my studies. 

Once again, I hope this finds you in good health and spirits. I have enclosed a self-
addressed stamped envelope for your convenience. 

With all good wishes! 

Sincerely, 

Larry A. 6need 
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And thanks for the thoughtfulnesc of tho SASE. 

Beet wishes, 


